
 
 

Dear All, 

Week 4 Updates 

Thank you for your support this week and in particular this afternoon for the careers and showcase 

event. Your presence is always great, and we value your input and feedback to us to improve our 

work. All the students were great and hope you had the opportunity to speak to their teacher or 

support staff. 

Swimming on Monday 

Please note that Year 9B has swimming on Monday and we would like your support to them to 

bring their costumes and appropriate clothing. The session will come finish at the end of Term 4 

before the Easter Holidays. 

School Uniform 

Please continue to support us by ensuring your child attend school in uniform and let us know if 

there are any issues with uniforms we can support with. It is very encouraging to see all our 

students wearing uniform to school and being part of the community and sense of belonging. 

Concerns/Social Media 

Thank you once again for sharing social media concerns with us. We continue to support and 

encourage students to make the right choices using their smart phones and other devices in 

conversations and during games. Please continue to share any concerns with us so that we can 

work together to keep all our students safe both in and out of school. 

Absence Protocol/Home Visits 

Thank you to our families who have welcomed us to your homes through our visits for welfare 
checks and discussions about attendance concerns. This is helpful for us to offer the appropriate 
support. Please contact school by 9.30 if your child is going to be absent with a reason. We would 
then be able to offer any support if need be. It is very important for us to work together to ensure 
your child is in school for all the right reasons. 

Food Bank/Free School Meals, 

We continue to support our families with food parcels and care packages. Please contact the office 

if you would like us to provide you with any items from our food bank and any donations will be 

greatly received. 

Term 3 Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 7th January 2024 - Friday 14th February 2024 

 



 
 

Below are some of the photos of today’s event for you to reflect with us on the story of Brook.  

 

Have a good weekend and see you next week. 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 


